
Denise Devine is a longtime resident of Fairview Park with husband Keith for 44 years.  She joined the 

PTA when daughter Melissa started Kindergarten.  During her PTA times, she served many offices 

(President, Vice President, Correspondence and Secretary) and many, many committees.  She was 

appointed to the State PTA for multiple years as the Heath and Safety Commissioner.   

Worked at Rainbow Babies and Children’s Hospital as an administrative assistant in the Pediatric Trauma 

Center, served as the Coordinator of Greater Cleveland Safe Kids Coalition, an administrative assistant to 

a Pediatric Neurosurgeon and Office Manager of an OB/GYN medical office.  

Denise started her career working in Fairview Park City Schools as a substitute secretary in 1985 and 

took a full-time position as the administrative assistant to the Assistant Superintendent in 2005.  From 

there she worked her way up to the Human Resources Director, a job that she retired from in 2018.   

She was a Fairview Park City Schools Board of Education member in 1996, 2008 Fairview Park Citizen of 

the Year, and Fairview Park Relay for Life coordinator for five plus years. 

Her connection with the Fairview Park Education Foundation began in 1996, serving all positions, 

including vice president and president.   

Keith and Denise have one daughter Melissa who was raised in Fairview Park and is currently a First-

Grade teacher at Gilles Sweet Elementary School.  They are proud to be working on their third 

generation of family attending Fairview Park Schools.  Keith is a 1971 graduate of FHS, Melissa is a 1996 

graduate of FHS, and grandchildren Joey and Maxie attend Lewis F Mayer Middle School and Gilles 

Sweet Elementary School respectively. 

Denise loves the beach and visiting their condo in Myrtle Beach as often as possible.   She also loves 

spending time with her family and grandchildren and are lucky enough to have them live across. 

Her favorite food is chocolate and enjoys playing slots in the casinos. 

 


